From:
George Turner [gwturner@istar.ca]

Sent:
October 17, 2002 9:42 AM

To:
Sam Yung

Subject:
POI/SPOI

Sam,

As stated in my earlier note on this subject, AT&T Canada supports removal of POI/SPOI information from the public Website.  In accordance with your request for formal notification regarding what should be removed, please remove MetroNet/AT&T Canada contributions NTCO033 and NTCO033a.

-- 

Regards,

George Turner

AT&T Canada

Tel: 613 226-5029

